MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING OF BOARD OF
COMMISSIONERS OF THE TOWN OF LAKE LURE
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 12, 1971

‘The regular meebing of the board of commissioners was held in the Town
Hall at 7:30 o'clock P. M., on October 12, 1971. The following members of
the board were present: J. Paul Wilson Mayor; Commissioners Avery T. Cashion,
Jr. and Zeb V. Dalton.

Mayor Wilsoen presided and called the meeting to order. The Clerk read
the minutes of the last meeting. The minutes were approved as written.

Several citizens of Lake Lure were present for the meeting including
Mr. F. M. Blankenship. Mayor Wilson recognized Mr. Blankenship for any remarks
he wished to make regarding the use of privately owned golf carits on golf
courges outside of the Town of Lake lure. Hr. Blankenship stated that
privately owned golf courses could prevent the use of privately owned carts
onr such courses, but that he felt that municipally owmed golf courses owed
the tax payer the courtesy of permitting the use of private carts.

Bids submitted for the paving of Cane Creek Road and Ridge View Road
were discussed. The board was advised that the bid of 4. R. Thompson Construction
Company on Cane Creek Road was $7,579.00 and that the bid of Hendersonville
Paving Company on said road was $8,295.70. The boerd was further advised that
the bid of 4. R. Thompson Construction Company on Ridge View Road was $924 .00,
and that the bid of the Hendersonville Paving Company on the same road was
$1,521.30. No decision was reached to have the road paved this year.

The purchase of fish for restecking Lake Iure was discussed. Upon motion
of Commissioner Cashion, seconded by Commissioner Dalton, and unanimously
adopted the hoard decided to match up to a maximum of $500.00 fund ecentributed
by interested parties and organizations for purchasing fish to restock Lake
Lure.

Upon motion of Commissioner Dalton, seconded by Commissioner Cashion,
and unanimously adopbed the board voted to lower the level of Lake ILure on
November 15, 1971, and to maintain the said Lake at low level until Jamvary
1, 1972,

The Clerk advised the board that the 1971 deliguent tax sale was held
on September 13, 1971, at 12:00 o'clock, Neon, at the Courthouse door in
Rutherfordten, N. C. and that there were no bids placed at said sale.

There being no further business the rmeeting adjourned at 11:00 o'clock
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